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Representative Newcomer:

There are references throughout the bill to paying the initial or renewal credential fee
under s. 440.03 (9) (a).  Because those references could be construed as affecting state
revenues, this substitute amendment deletes those references.  As such, there is no
authority in the substitute amendment for DORL to change registration fees unless
DORL provides itself that authority by rule.
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